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Arcalis, February 10th 2020

To whom it may concern,

For the Ordino Arcalis ski resort it has been a satisfaction once again to host the Borrufa
Trophy, which this year has celebrated the 28th edition from 27 to 30 of January. It is an
event with the commitment to combine competition, learning and fun to achieve a
positive sporting and personal experience of the young people who participate.

On behalf of the organizing committee, we would like to thanks LISKI for the support
received in this edition, which has had the participation of 24 teams from 21 countries,
andin which about 250 people have taken part, including skiers and other members of
the organization.

Hoping to be able to count on your invaluable collaboration next year, and reiterating
our gratitude, receive my most cordial greetings.

Yours sincereley,

St-Juan José Gardella
Trofeu Borrufa General Manager
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